

partners in population health

all committee meeting and state of the network

Dayton Children's Health Partner's held our first ever State of the Network presentation to kick off a new year. This was an all committee meeting that served as each individual committee's January meeting for your engagement metrics. If you joined us, you learned that the network:



- · achieved shared savings in just the 3rd year of our payer contract
- Board of Managers will meet next month on shared savings distribution methodology and split for 2021 should we receive shared savings again
- · completed all of the current co-management pilots (asthma, constipation, headache and depression) and 2022 will be focused on deploying the co-management to each practice that still needs/wants that information to streamline patient care across our network
- heard a stark/anti-trust presentation related to pediatric clinically integrated networks from John Kirsner of Jones Day
- ...and much much more including the early successes we are seeing with the integration of behavioral in our network practices

View the full slideshow presentation here

Hear from Dr. Smith who has been very successful using the training she received through the network, for Triple P (positive parenting program). Click here to watch a short video.







DCHP employs 2 behavioral health (BH) specialists forintegration through financial support from Maxon and Anthem PMPM Two network practices have hired behavioral health consultants using Maxon Foundation dollars



DCHP employs 2 care coordinators to assist in reducing total cost of care with financial support from Anthem PMPM Community providers collaborate with Dayton Children's specialists through a quality improvement lens



The network utilizes Innovaccer, a data aggregation tool, that enables reporting from different electronic health records Practices receive monthly practice and provider level progress reports for quality improvement projects



DCHP has earned just over \$2.37 million in per member per month (PMPM) payments and \$478,000 in shared savings DCHP has received over \$320,000 from the Maxon Foundation to support the integration oBH into primary care practices

Innovaccer update

The Innovaccer implementation continues and while some practice claims data is still being aquired, all practices have at least clinical data now with Innovaccer. The rollout schedule is emerging and dependent on the ease of access to the data from each practice.

The rollout will be in 3 releases, the first being in February for Cornerstone and Shelby Pediatrics. Phases 2 and 3 are scheduled for April/May and July/Aug and the practices included will be announced as claims data is acquired and all data is validated.

Stay tuned! New features not previously available includes drill down to provider level and InNote which is an overlay to your existing EMR alerting you of any gaps in care and opportunities for intervention during an actual patient visit

welcome, Carrie Latt! Carrie Latt, LISW-S began with the network on January 3rd as a behavioral health manager.

Carrie will be working closely with Rachael Bell as we continue to implement integration of behavioral health in our practices. Carrie will be working in practices to help begin the integration process, along with providing additional training and support opportunities throughout the network.

are you interested in finance?

The finance committee is still looking for a few members to serve a two-year term beginning this year. Their work is important in helping the network best use PMPM dollars and guide the network's financial planning and growth.

Meetings are the 2nd Wednesday of each month from 7-8:00 am, currently via Microsoft Teams. If interested in finance or any of our committees, please email Kim Grant.

upcoming events

- Committee Meetings 0
 - Board: 3rd Thursdays, 7-8:00 am Finance: 2nd Wednesdays, 7-8:00 am
 - Quality & IT: 1st Thursdays, 7-8:00 am
 - Network Development & Communication: 4th Tuesdays, 7:30-8:30 am 0
 - Office Leadership: 1st Wednesdays (Feb, May, Sep, Nov), 12-1 pm

For questions or more information please contact our team: Kim Grant, MA Angie Eberhart, NP

Sandy Spoltman

Subscribe to our email list.

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove® Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails View this email online.

One Children's Plaza

Share this email:

Dayton, OH | 45404 United States

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emma